
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Board of Lincoln County Commissioners has received petitions for annexation into the  
Troy Rural Fire District.   
 
A public hearing on the proposed annexation into Troy Rural Fire District will be held on 
Wednesday, March 2, 2016 at 2:00 PM in the County Commissioners’ office in the Lincoln 
County Courthouse located at 512 California Avenue, Libby, Montana to hear public protests 
and comments relating to the proposed annexation.    
 
For further information, please contact Assistant Election Administrator Leigh Riggleman at 
406-283-2302 or leigh@libby.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KVR:  2 times, February 23rd and March 1st – legals 
Western News: 2 times, February 23rd and March 1st – legals 
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